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RECALL Subject : Absence of Front Seat Belt Audible Warning  

Report Receipt Date: MAR 10, 2016  

NHTSA Campaign Number: 16V145000  

Component(s): SEAT BELTS  

Potential Number of Units Affected: 34,200  

              Vehicle Make                                                    Model                                                       Model Year(s) 

 HYUNDAI                                      SANTA FE                                          2016-2017 

Manufacturer: Hyundai Motor America 

SUMMARY: 

Hyundai Motor America (Hyundai) is recalling certain model year 2016-2017 Santa Fe vehicles 

manufactured September 1, 2015 to February 12, 2016. In the affected vehicles, the wires in the 

front seat belt buckle harnesses may be damaged by the Johnson Controls seat height adjuster 

mechanism, resulting in a failure to provide an audible warning when front seat occupants do not 

fasten their seat belts. As such, these vehicles fail to comply with the requirements of the Federal 

Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) number 208, "Occupant Crash Protection."  

CONSEQUENCE: 

Without a warning to remind the front seat occupants that their seat belts are not buckled, they 

may forget to buckle their seat belt, increasing their risk of injury in the event of a crash.  

http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchResults?refurl=email&searchType=ID&targetCategory=R&searchCriteria.nhtsa_ids=16V145


REMEDY: 

Hyundai will notify owners, and dealers will inspect and reroute the wires in the front seat belt 

buckle harnesses to their proper locations, as necessary, free of charge. The recall is expected to 

begin May 6, 2016. 

 

 

RECALL Subject : Improper Plating on Fuel Pump may Result in Stall  

Report Receipt Date: MAR 11, 2016  

NHTSA Campaign Number: 16V149000  

Component(s): FUEL SYSTEM, GASOLINE  

Potential Number of Units Affected: 46,671  

           Vehicle Make                                                       Model                                                       Model Year(s) 

 NISSAN                                              ROGUE                                                  2014 

Manufacturer: Nissan North America, Inc. 

SUMMARY: 

Nissan North America, Inc. (Nissan) is recalling certain model year 2014 Nissan Rogue vehicles 

manufactured July 25, 2013, to December 21, 2013, and February 1, 2014, to June 7, 2014. 

Improper nickel plating of components within the Bosch fuel pump may result in the fuel pump 

failing.  

CONSEQUENCE: 

If the fuel pump fails, the vehicle may stall without warning, increasing the risk of a crash.  

REMEDY: 

Nissan will notify owners, and dealers will replace the fuel pump, free of charge. The 

manufacturer has not yet provided a notification schedule. 

 

 
 
 

http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchResults?refurl=email&searchType=ID&targetCategory=R&searchCriteria.nhtsa_ids=16V149

